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If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
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Parent’s Evening will be held on
Wednesday, 2nd October and

Wednesday,9th October.

Full details have been sent home with your
child.  Please check your child’s bag.         

We look foward to seeing you all!

We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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On Friday 27th September we are hosting a coffee
morning at school in aid of Rosemere Cancer

Foundation. We are hoping to raise lots of money for
the local charity which supports cancer units across

the North West of England.

We would like to invite you into school on
Friday 27th September from 10am till 11.00am.                 
We will be serving coffee, tea, juice and a selection of
yummy buns and cakes with the help of our wonderful

school council.

If you would like to help us by sending in cakes on the day of the coffee morning this
would be greatly appreciated. Due to food regulations and allergies please ensure any
cakes sent in arrive in sealed packaging with a full list of ingredients on the packaging.

If you would like to send in a home baked cake, please ensure you send a list of ALL
the ingredients used in the cakes. We do hope you will be able to join us and help

support this worthy cause.

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes


 Minnie was lucky enough to get an
invite to visit the sensory room at
Turf Moor recently.  Minnie had a
great time and would like to share

some  photos of her wonderful
experience.

Thank you for sharing with us!

We are very proud of Alice for her
amazing work, enthusiasm and

communication during her Rebound
Therapy session last week.

Well Done Alice|!

Alex’s Class have been reading ‘The Disgusting Sandwich’ by Gareth Edwards.
 

A little boy drops his sandwich into a sandpit and it is stolen by lots of animals, who make
the sandwich too disgusting to eat. 

The children designed their own disgusting sandwich before making and tasting them. 

As you can see from the pictures, the children were really brave and experimental!



!

We will be celebrating Harvest Day on Tuesday 1st October. We would be extremely grateful
if you could donate any tins of food, toiletries or essential items into school to help us

create our Harvest Day boxes. We would like to politely encourage that you don’t go out and
buy items to donate specifically but find things you may already have in your cupboards that

you may not use in the future or are unwanted.

These boxes will then be given to a local charity in need.

We thank you kindly for your generosity and support.

Get Ready to Travel Back to the 80s! 
Join us for a totally fab night of Back to the 80s Bingo at Rose Grove Unity on

Friday, 18th October 2024! Doors open 7pm

Grab your leg warmers, neon gear, and
hairspray for a blast from the past with: Quiz

Pie and peas supper Bingo tickets Wacky
prizes and cash up for grabs Dance-offs and

sing-alongs!
 Fancy dress is optional but totally

encouraged—think big hair and bold colours!
All proceeds will support The Georgia Fourie

Butterfly Fund, benefiting Holly Grove School.

 Tickets are just £12 per person and include
quiz, pie & peas and bingo tickets! We will also

have a chocolate and bottle tombola on the
night. For tickets, email:

georgiafouriebutterflyfund@holly-
grove.lancs.sch.uk

Don’t miss out on the chance to support a
great cause while having an epic night.

Holly Grove is participating in the 'Bag 2 School' initiative! Each
pupil and staff member will receive a bag to fill with any of the
following items they no longer need: clothes, shoes, handbags,

hats, bags, scarves, bras, jewellery, socks, and belts.
Please remember, items like duvets, blankets, pillows, cushions,

ripped or soiled clothes, batteries, school uniforms, and furniture
cannot be accepted.

The bags collected will be sent to various locations, including
Africa and Ukraine, while others will be recycled or repurposed.

Bag 2 School is a fun, free and easy way for us to raise funds, the
more bags we send, the more money Holly Grove receives.

You can use your own bag or one of the provided bags, which will
be sent home next week. Please do not bring any bags to school
until the collection date on Thursday, October 10th, as we won’t

have space to store them.

If you’re doing a clear-out, we encourage you to bag up those
items and contribute! Thank you for your support!

HARVEST

www.bagtoschool.com
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Physio Training

If anyone is able to donate a raffle prize or
knows of any local businesses who might be

willing to contribute please get in touch. 
Every donation will help make a difference to

the incredible children we support. 
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STAFF

Aisling’s Class - Roseabelle

Katie’s Class – Lexie

Samantha’s Class – Ayaan

Rebecca’s Class - Marcel

Laura’s Class – Freddie

Adam’s Class – Hussain

Julie’s Class - Alice

 Michael’s Class -Michael.N

Courtney’s Class -Marcus
l

Josh’s Class– Autumn

  Alex’s Class - Jacob

Jenny’s Class - Bhryss

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

CHILDREN

Shaydon
Sophie.H
Leighton

Kai.W

Pauline

Staff Development
Wednesday 25th September

3pm-4:30pm

Safeguarding Training

Just a reminder that the deadline
for Helping Hand applications is

30th September 2024.
Please remember to give as much

detail as possible on you
application form.  

We are holding a raffle
at our upcoming

fundraising evening on
18th October at Rose

Grove Unity, and could
really use your help! 

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes
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https://forms.office.com/e/WzfyCRG54u

We would really welcome
your views on how you

would like to see parent links
improved and would be very

grateful if you could fill in
the survey by clicking on the
following link or scan the QR

code. 
We really look forward to

working with you even more
closely this year.

https://forms.office.com/e/WzfyCRG54u
https://forms.office.com/e/WzfyCRG54u













